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15 March 2021

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-14866-f09cb495@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian
Response to official information request for information on the Water Leak in Onepoto

| refer to your request for official information received 23 February 2021 asking when the Council will
permanently fix the repeated leaks in the water main within the accessway adjacent to the boatsheds at
Onepoto. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings
Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed. The question you specified is included as a numbered
heading in bold below, with our response following.

1. When will the leaks in the watermain within the access strip along the Onepoto foreshore
and in front of the boatsheds there be repaired?

The Council has had two requests related to watermain leaks in this location. The first (service request
no. CWS1808/20) was for two leaks at 44 Onepoto Rd. The repairs were completed, and reinstatement
was made on 26 February 2021.

A second request reporting a water leak (service request no. CWS0199/21) was completed by repairing a
pinhole leak in a galvanised iron rider main on 21 February 2021 and the reinstatement was made on

March 2021.

The Council encourages residents who notice water leaks to contact our customer services team on 04
237 5089; email enquiries@poriruacity.govt.nz or message us via our free app Antenno so we can
forward these to Wellington Water for action.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact David Down, Manager Waste and
Water.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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